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The Honorable Larry Strickling, Chief
Commeon Carrier Bureau

Federal Communications Commission
445 12™ St., S.W.

Washington, D.C. 20554

RE: Ex Parte - Two copies filed the proceeding captioned:
Coalition for Affordable Local and Long-Distance Service Proposal
for Reform of Interstate Access Charges, CC Docket No. 96-45, FCC 99-235

Dear Larry:

| am filing this to conform to the FCC's ex parte regulations. This will confirm our telephone
conversation of February 9, 2000, which dealt with the above docket. My comments dealt with
the impact of the CALLS proposal on Michigan telecommunications customers, particularly
low-volume users. The impact of the proposal, and subsequent transmutations thereof, on
access charge reform and universal service, were discussed.

Sincerely,

Robert B. Nelson
Commissioner
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